
By 2027, Arthur Mennonite Church will become a community of 
children and adults who build deeper relationships with each other. 

We will guide our children to learn God’s Word 
and know Jesus personally. Opportunities for the 
spiritual growth of all ages will be provided as we 
boldly share God’s love to the world.  

AMC’S VISION 
NURTURE THE 

FUTURE CHURCH 

APRIL 9, 2023 
EASTER SUNDAY 

APRIL 16, 2023 



 

MINISTERS 

All of Jesus’ Followers here at AMC 

MINISTRY TEAM 

Glen Rhodes (Team Leader): 

Discipling & Administration 

Jeff Marner: Worship & Youth 

Nancy Kuhns: Community Life 

Emily Kauffman: Outreach 

ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 

Erica Schrock 

710 E. Park St, Arthur, IL 61911 

217.543.2781 

Are you a first time guest?  We’re glad you're here! 

Nursery is available for children ages 5 and under. Buddy bags for older 
children are available in the foyer at the back of the sanctuary.  

CHRISTIAN ED. CLASSES 
9:30 A.M. EACH SUNDAY 

 

ADULTS 

FELLOWSHIP HALL 

Ministry of Jesus 

PRIMARY KIDS (AGE 2—GRADE 5) 

WEST BASEMENT 

    Gospel Light            

JR HIGH YOUTH (GRADES 6-8) 

YOUTH HOUSE 

 Knowing Jesus, Trusting God             

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH (GRADES 9-12) 

YOUTH HOUSE 

Explore: John 

YOUTH GATHERINGS 

 

JUNIOR HIGH 

Today at 3pm 
at the Youth House 

  

HIGH SCHOOL 

Today at 7pm 
at the Youth House 

arthurmennonite.org 

arthurmennonite@gmail.com 

GET 
CONNECTED  

CONTACT US 

GET 
INVOLVED  

ASK ABOUT LIFE GROUPS! 



TODAY’S MESSAGE 
“Making Disciples Of Jesus”  Romans 10:9-15 

Glen Rhodes, Minister of Discipling & Administration 

LAST SUNDAY 
Attendance 

Worship Celebration     170 
Christian Education      69 

 

Offering 

Total Offering Apr 9      $11,540 
 *General Fund - $11,520 
 *Playground Fundraiser - $20 
 

2023 Weekly Goal   $5,055 
 

Tithes & Offerings can be placed in the 
boxes at the back of the Sanctuary or 

online through the church app/website. 

      CHURCH & COMMUNITY 

- Lamar & Nadine Miller’s family 
     (son Ryan passed away) 
- Dorothy Otto’s Family  
     (Larry Kauffman’s sister passed away) 
- Mike & Mary Kingery 
     (mother, Joan, passed away) 
- Taylor Miller (Surgery this Wed. on her arm) 
- Ray Shunk (hospital, healing) 
- Caleb Otto (son of Jeff & Mallory, health) 
- Denny Binion (health, healing) 
- Sherryl Herschberger (health needs, healing) 
- Comm. families of those who passed away 

- VBS Committee (planning, prep) 
- Esther Yoder (Arthur Home) 
- Dee Kuhns (Carriage Crossing) 

 

NATION & WORLD 
- recent shootings in KY & TN 
- those affected by recent storms 
- continued movement of the Holy Spirit  
- inflation & economic situation 
- recovery efforts in Syria/Turkey 
- peace between Ukraine & Russia 
- AMC supported Missionaries 

PRAYER REQUESTS 

Today’s Worship Service 
Join us on-site or on Facebook Live 

starting at 10:25am 

Songs of Praise and Worship 
Praise to the Lord, the Almighty (BR8) 

Jesus Strong & Kind 
Call To Worship 

*Living Hope 
*My Lighthouse 

*Victory In Jesus (BR473) 

Welcome & Announcements 

Opening Prayer 

Song of Worship 
Gratitude 

Tithes & Offering Prayer 

Scripture Readings 
Matthew 4:18-25 (English) 

Matthew 28:16-20 (Spanish) 

*Intercessory Prayer 

Message 

Closing Prayer 

A Ministry Team member will be at the front of 
the church for prayer following the service! 

Jamison, Cheyanne, & Sawyer Miller 

enjoyed our Easter backdrop last 

Sunday. Many families took great 

pictures and posted on social media! 



CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

R E M I N D E R S  

Third Sunday Breakfast Today 
   Homebuilders is providing our 
breakfast today for our Third Sunday 
breakfast from 8:45-9:15am in the 
fellowship hall. Come and enjoy! 
 

Menno Haven Spring Work Day 
and Summer Camps 
  Menno Haven’s Spring Work Day is 
this Saturday. There are many ways to 
be part of the volunteer efforts. 
  Summer Camp dates are also posted! 
This year’s theme is “Hope Secured: 
Hebrews 6:19” There are many 
opportunities for all ages to attend: 
- Family Camp: May 26-29 
- Rally Day & 5KRun/2KWalk: May 29 
- Cottontail Camp (Gr. 3-5): June 11-14 
- Blue Jay Camp (Gr. 4-6): June 18-23 
- Junior High (Gr. 6-8): June 25-30 
- Sports Camp (Gr. 6-12): July 2-6 
- High School (Gr. 9-12): July 9-14 
- Grandcamp: July 30-Aug 3 
*Please note that AMC will reimburse 
families for child camper fees after the 
child has attended the camp. If you have 
questions, or need help, contact Jeff or 
Jenni Marner. Find more info about all of 
these programs at mennohaven.com. 
 

5th Sunday Offering - April 30 
   April has 5 Sundays which means 
the AMC Administration Commission is  
designating all of the offering on April 30 
to go the annual MCC Meat Canning 
ministry. This helps to provide canned 
meat to needy people around the world.  

Nursery:  
 Today: Michael & Brittnay Y. 
 Next Sunday: Harold Y. & Jackie C. 

THIS 
WEEK 

NEXT SUNDAY 

9:30am: CE Classes 

10:30am: Worship 
 

 

7pm: HSYouth 

TODAY 

8:45am: Third 
Sunday Breakfast 

9:30am: CE Classes 

10:30am: Worship 

3pm: JHYouth 

7pm: HSYouth 

WEDNESDAY 

9:30am: 
Women of the 

Bible Life Group 

 

7pm: Explore 
Life Group 

Dear AMC Congregation! 
Thank you for your generous 

and delicious food contributions 
to the community meals. 

~ Wednesday Night Community 
Meal Helpers 

Anabaptist/Mennonite History Class 
  During the Adult CE class the next two 
Sundays, April 23 & 30, Glen Rhodes 
will be leading a short and concise look 
at the history and development of the 
Anabaptist movement that came out of 
the Reformation in the 1500’s. The 
Mennonite church, in all of its various 
forms, was also started out of this  
movement. Join us as we take a quick 
tour of the last 500 years and how the 
past has shaped where we find our    
Anabaptist/Mennonite faith today. 
 

In Memory of Ryan Miller 
   Services were held at AMC this past 
week for Ryan Miller (29), son of Lamar 
& Nadine Miller. Ryan was killed in an 
auto accident in Kansas on April 5.   
In memory of Ryan, a table is set up in 
the back foyer today with elephants.  
Those were his favorite animals and 
ones he took care of at the Kansas City 
Zoo. Please keep this family in prayer. 
 

Did You Leave a Dish/Pan? 
   We are so blessed to have all of the 
food that was brought in for the services 
this past week at AMC. With lots of food 
comes lots of dishes, pans, crockpots, 
etc. If you happened to leave one of 
yours here at AMC, they are in the 
kitchen. Please pick these items up 
as soon as possible. 


